

Weather Evaluation Team (WET) Summary



CDM

**Collaborative
Decision Making**

TELCON Meeting Summary

December 16, 2014

Attendees:

Kevin Johnston (FAA) Co-Lead	Tom Lloyd (JBU) Co-Lead
Linda LaBelle (FAA)	Steve Lack (NWS)
Larry Larkin (FAA)	Steve Scheuble (FAA)
Roger Sultan (FAA)	Brian Etherton (NOAA)
Erik Proseus (FDX)	Kevin Stone (NWS)
Kory Gempler (FDX)	Gilles Ratte (MSC)
Darin Meyer (Lincoln Labs)	Warren Qualley (Harris)
Starr McGettigan (FAA)	Mark Blevins (FAA)
Matt Fronzak (MITRE)	

Summary of the Dallas meeting have been distributed. No questions or comments.

Meeting with CSG briefing

(Tom) We advised the CSG the outcomes of the January meeting and the briefing including the terminology and format of the CAWS. Bulk of discussion focused on various options to implement CAWS.

- A. WX service support the CAWS with a possible small delay
- B. Middle road with industry support for OB and CAWS
- C. Fallback to legacy CCFP

CSG agreed that OPT C is not a favorable option and they want the WET to move forward with Options A or B as the preferred options.

We were briefed by AWC leadership there is renewed energy from the top of the NWS to move forward and try to implement option A. There is a fair amount of confidence this will get done. The CSG did want us to move forward with the hopes we can start OB and CAWS in early March.

Off addenda items:

Laura: Next meeting? DCC. Laura will take IOU to get the Clipper room.

Laura requested a small summary about the product to put out on the CDM exploder list and CDM website to advertise CAWS.